
The Edinburgh Reporter talks
retirement  with  Dame  Sue
Bruce

Dame Sue Bruce has announced her plans to retire from local
government on her birthday in the autumn.

The  Edinburgh  Reporter  went  along  to  Waverley  Court  to
talk with the Chief Executive of The City of Edinburgh Council
about her impending retirement, which does not actually mean
stopping working completely it seems.

In November 2013, Sue was awarded the Chief Executive of the
Year in the Hr NETWORK National awards. In October 2014 she
was named the UK City Leader of the Year in the prestigious
MIPIM UK awards for her work in driving the city’s economic
development achievements, and she was made a Dame Commander of
the Order of the British Empire in the 2015 New Year’s Honours
list.

The Edinburgh Reporter NEWS from Phyllis Stephen on Vimeo.
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